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Association of African Universities Staff Exchange Programme

The AAU is pleased to announce the 2008/2009 edition of its Academic Staff Exchange
Programme which aims at facilitating academic mobility and encouraging networking among
AAU member institutions , as well as contributing to improvements in the quality of training and
research in African higher education institutions.

Under the Exchange Programme academic staff from universities in Africa, or African
academics in the Diaspora, are sponsored to undertake visits to universities in Africa to offer
services such as teaching, graduate theses supervision, serving as external examiners or
engaging in joint research.

More information can be found here .



http://www.aau.org/announce/detail.htm?ai=186

